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This week:  

We have been continuing with improving our multiplication skills and every maths session starts 

with “Daily 10”.I have seen a huge improvement in the children’s accuracy and speed of recall. I will 

continue to do this for the foreseeable future as it is having a huge impact on their maths learning. 

We have been applying our multiplication and division knowledge to solve worded problems. 

Our English learning has been linked with Geography and we are in the process of shaping 

information texts on Orangutans.  

In between play rehearsals, we have been making natural Christmas decorations so that we can 

dress a tree  – it is “National Tree Dressing Week” this week but it has been far too wet to do this 

yet.  

                            

I look forward to seeing you at the Christmas Fair tonight. If you are unable to come but would like 

to purchase your children’s tree decorations and picture please let us know – it’s not too late to 

reserve!  

                                                                       Mrs Moncrieff  

 

 

Global Citizenship  

Working together to create a chalk 

poster the size of a baby whale. 

Children wrote environmental 

messages inside and around it. 

 

Role-play where the children 

explored the impact of 

deforestation. This linked superbly 

with our Rainforest project.  



 

    

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


